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April 4, 1986

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Corraission
Attn: Ms. Reba M. Diggs

Facilities Program Coordinator
License Fee Management Staff
Office of Administration
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Ms. Diggs:

In your letter dated February 26, 1986 to Mr. P.B. Fiedler relative to
Docket No. 50-219, you indicated that we made a $300.00 overpayment to the
Nuclear Regulatory Commission. This overpayment was a result of two applications
regarding changes to the snubber Technical Specifications (TSCR No. 100, Revisions
1&2), for which GPU Nuclear Corporation submitted $150.00 each, being accepted
as applications containing supplemental information for our December 10, 1982
application (TSCR No. 100).

Please make a check for $300.00 payable to CPU Nuclear Corporation, and
mail the check to:

GPU Nuclear Corporation
Attn: Treasury Department
100 Interpace Parkway
Parsippany, NJ 07054

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me.

E. F. Muchoney d

Assistant Comptroller-
Financial Accounting
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GPU Nuclear Corporation is a subsidiary of General Public Utilities Corporation
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